

As a member of the general public who will be affected by the disruption of this project at the beach and going round the care home and nature reserve I suspect it will be noise/ vibration and traffic the take away for me at the hearings is this project is two trying to be one and we still have no clarity on how long we will be subjected to this project or if they will run together or how long in between I don't think this is acceptable and it should be made to run together or rejected I understand it from their perspective and it's all about funding for them this could end up being years?

I also feel that they should not be making changes at this late stage in the process they state minor and within the order limits I think they should have a consultation on this change it is going to have an impact temporary or not on people so what seems minor to them may not be minor for people these changes affect

this project should not be allowed to take prime farm land or green belt land I always believed a NSIP project was because there was no other way but as stated on more than one occasion there is the potential of another route this project could be delivered